From: Kurland, Susan 
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 4:54 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Economic Club Breakfast

Steve,

Commissioner Ginger Evans spoke at the Economic Club breakfast on September 29 to outline the CDA’s plans for O’Hare 21. Ginger, Erika  Ituassu, Lauren Huffman and I attended in our official capacities. Please let me know if you need anything else.

Susan

Susan L. Kurland

Deputy Commissioner – Air Service Development

Chicago Department of Aviation

